
Republic of the Philippines 
Province of Romblon 

Email: defino.condes.secretariatoffice@gmail.com 
Contact no: 09353149411/09094668982 

 

30 July 2023 

 

MA. ANTONIA YULO-LOYZAGA 

Secretary 

Department of Environment and Natural Resources 

DENR Bldg. Visayas Avenue,  

Diliman, Quezon City 
 
 

ATTENTION: Lormelyn E. Claudio 

   Regional Director, DENR MIMAROPA 

 

PETITION 

 

Comes now unto this honorable office of Secretary Yulo-Lozaga and Regional Director 

Claudio of DENR-MIMAROPA respectfully filed this Petition for valid reasons to wit: 

That the assessment of Original Tax Declaration with more or less six (6) hectares 

attached in the Land Title for additional information. That the Secretary and MIMAROPA 

Regional Director shall release order to DENR Surveyor. 

That we request a DENR surveyor and one representative from DENR MIMAROPA to 

avoid commence with the barangay officials and Mayor of Sta. Fe Romblon. Also, with 

the presence of Municipal Treasurer and Municipal Assessor of Sta. Fe Romblon during 

the DENR relocation survey scheduled by DENR Odiongan on August 22, 2023. 

Urgent reply badly needed for your release order to provide from MIMAROPA surveyor 

as a leader of group of DENR team of Odiongan Surveyor to avoid conspiracy with each 

other and coordination with municipal assessor to attend the final survey to avoid conflict 

with other for both parties will have effective results. 

Thank you for your assistance attached copy of Tax Declaration that we are paying. 

 

Respectfully prayed,  

 

  

 Hon. Ninoy B. Defiño        Joebeth Condes  
      Consultant                    Complainant  
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